
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Blanket Approval for PTAB Intervention 
 
DATE:  January 9, 2018 
 
Please be advised that the Board of Education approved a blanket PTAB intervention 
resolution on February 8, 2016. Specifically the resolution states, 
 
“The law firm of Robbins, Schwartz, and Nicolas, Lifton & Taylor, Ltd. is authorized, as 
of the postmark date of the Board of Review notice, of property tax assessment 
appeals, to file as legal representative of the Taxing District’s behalf a request to 
intervene in the property tax assessment appeals.” 
 
Therefore, the December 19, 2017 request for intervention in the 2016 PTAB Joseph 
Farrales is not necessary.  
 
Please note that intervention is recommended when the total tax refund liability at stake 
approaches $10,000. When the refund liability is less than $10,000, intervention is not 
recommended because the cost of intervention may exceed refund liability. 
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